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Tour of Kent’s Cavern and Afternoon Tea. 
 
Important information for Delegates. 
 
Step into the Stoneage and delve into the magical Kent’s Cavern caves in Torquay.   Enjoy a tour of the 
caves and then a delicious Devonshire Cream Tea.  The tour of the cave gives an amazing insight into 
Ice Age life and an opportunity to see naturally formed chambers, stunning geological formations and 

to walk through an underground world that was home to Europe’s first humans.  
 
Location: Kent’s Cavern, 91 Ilsham Rd, Torquay TQ1 2JF.  Approx 2 miles from the Conference 
venue). 
 
Tour start times: 

2:45pm and 3:30pm.   
Followed by Afternoon Cream Tea in the restaurant. 
 
NB: Each tour takes approximately 30 people and lasts around 45 minutes.  Please allow approximately 
1 hour 45 minutes for the whole experience.  If you wish to change your tour slot at any time after 
you have booked, please contact the Conference Team to see if this can be accommodated. 
 
Transport 
The ticket price is inclusive of coach transport from the Riviera Centre to the Caves and return again. 
A shuttle service will be provided by Rotary to take you to Kents Cavern and return.  You will be 
automatically allocated a place on the coach corresponding to the time slot you booked for your 
tour and will need to show your Kents Cavern ticket as you board.  The coaches leave from outside 
the Riviera Centre at the following times: 
2:15pm – for the 2:45pm tour. 
3:05pm – for the 3:30pm tour. 
 
Please ensure that you take the correct coach corresponding to your booked tour time to ensure 
your place and to also ensure that you do not take anyone else’s allotted place. 
 
The coach will return to the Riviera Centre on a shuttle service leaving Kent’s Cavern between 4pm 
and 5pm.  The coach will leave once full and return again to the Caves for another pick-up. 
 
Important Information and dress code:   
Kent’s Cavern is a relatively easy walk, with mostly flat concrete surfaces and only 9 shallow steps. 
There are a few narrow passages, but there is plenty of head room. All visitors must take care when 
visiting the caves as the walls, paths and ceilings are not straight. Sensible footwear should be worn.  
Helmets are not required in the cave. 
 
Accessibility: Unfortunately wheelchairs cannot negotiate past the first chamber of the cave. 
 
Parking: There is a car park adjacent to the caves which costs £2 for four hours.  
 
 
 

 

mailto:%20conference@rotarygbi.org

